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 CANCELLATION NOTICE  

INSTALATION OF DATA PORTAL SERVICE 

ISSUED ON 23-11-2018 
 

 

With reference to the above title advertisement that appeared on PPRA and PRCL website on 23
rd

 

November, 2018. 

 

This is to inform all the interesting applicants that the above referred process is hereby stands 

cancelled. 

 

   

 

 

( M. Naveed Iqbal, CFA ) 

Head – Investment Department  

Pakistan Reinsurance Company Limited 
PRC Towers, 32-A. Lalazar Drive, M.T, Khan Road, 

P,O. Box No, 4777 Karachi, Pakistan.  

Telephone: 92-21-99202908-14Telefax: 92-21-99202921-2 

E-mail: prcl@pakre.org.pk Website: www.pakre.org.pk 
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